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9th January 2024      

         

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Stanley Head Parents Meeting 

 

We are holding a parent information meeting ahead of the upcoming residential trip to 

Stanley Head. The meeting will be on Thursday 18th January at 5:00pm.  At this meeting, 

we will be giving you lots of information about where the children will be staying, what they 

need to take and what they will be doing whilst there.  

 

It is very important that you attend this meeting as it is also a great opportunity for you to ask 

any questions.  If you have any queries or concerns we hope to be able to reassure you and 

answer any questions you may have regarding the visit such as pocket money, sleeping 

arrangements, kit list, etc.  You are welcome to bring your child with you to this meeting. 

 

Kind regards 

 

V Belford 

 

Y6 teacher 

 

 


